
Christchurch City Council 
Planning Department 
 
 
 
April 26th 2007-04-26 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
 
  Regarding Investigation into a Waste Water Scheme 
     At Birdlings Flat  
 
 
I am the elected spokesperson for the 10 affected residents at 
Birdlings Flat who are waiting for clarification and approval to install 
and/or connect septic systems in the subdivision there. 
 
I understand there is $40,000 budgetted for 2017  on the LTCCP 
which could be used to undertake an investigation into a waste water 
scheme for Birdlings Flat.  I am requesting that this amount be 
brought forward for the budget starting July 1 so that this matter can 
be dealt with urgently. 
 
There are another 60 sections in this subdivision which will all have 
to be connected to some waste water system and it is vital this matter 
be investigated as promptly as possible. As you will be aware, this 
matter has been delayed already for well over 15 months causing 
unnecessary hardship to all landholders involved. 
 
The current 10 affected applicants are sympathetic to the Lake 
Forsyth situation and believe an immediate waste water management 
investigation is vital.  This will benefit future generations and 
development from both an environmental and planning perspective. 
 
Please give this matter your immediate attention and confirm this 
money will be be brought forward for the above purpose. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Kaite Hansen 
325 1917 
c/- post office 
little river banks peninsula 7591 


